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Good Afternoon,

Please accept the attached letter regarding the proposed rulemaking on reestablishing position limits for
energy contracts. If you have any problem opening the attachment or have any questions, please feel free to
contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Richards
President
National Association of Shell Marketers
P.O. Box 658
Garrisonville, VA 22463-0658
Cell/Text: (703) 582-8478
Fax: (540) 720-0320
www.nasmonline.com
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